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State of Hawaii 
DEPARTMENT OF LAND AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 
1151 Punchbowl Street, Room 221 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 

  ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

TO 
  

Job No. D00AK67B, 
Lihue-Koloa Forest Reserve Queensland Loop-Road Low Water Crossing 

 Kauai, Hawaii 
 ______________ 

 
 

The items listed hereinafter are hereby made a part of the contract for the above project and shall 
govern the work, taking precedence over previously issued plans and specifications governing the 
items mentioned. 
  
  
GENERAL INFORMATION  
 
Road Closure Information: 
 
During the construction period, vehicles will be prohibited on the Wailua Forest Management Road 
(the road leading to Queensland Crossing) beginning at the gate near Powerline trail, which will be 
closed.  However pedestrian traffic will be allowed throughout the reserve.  Note: Legal hunting days 
are Friday through Monday and State Holidays.  Pedestrians may be in the area but should avoid the 
direct construction site. Contractor shall comply with Specification Section 01519, Temporary 
Construction. If there are problems that occur with this potential pedestrian traffic, then DOFAW can 
re-evaluate implementing a full closure to the area. 
 
 
 

       Engineering Division 
 
       ___________________________ 
       Carty S. Chang 
       Chief Engineer 

Mar 8, 2024
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